
 

 

February 27, 2015 
 
 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED 
 SAVE THE LAKE SPECIAL MEETING 

 
MONDAY, MARCH 2, 2015 

 TO 
 TUESDAY, MARCH 3, 2015 

 
 
The Lake Minnetonka Conservation District (LMCD) Save the Lake Committee has rescheduled their 

Monday, March 2nd special meeting at 7:30 a.m. to Tuesday, March 3rd at 7:30 a.m.  The meeting will 

continue to be held at the LMCD office, 5341 Maywood Road, Suite 200, Mound, MN  55364.  The 

purpose of this meeting is to discuss plans for an upcoming Save the Lake Banquet; specifically in 

follow-up to communications held with representatives of Fladeboe Auctions. Members from the 

public interested in attending are welcome. 

 

Questions can be directed to LMCD Executive Director Greg Nybeck. 

 

 


